
From: kathyschoon@hotmail.com <kathyschoon@hotmail.com>
To:  

Date: 6/23/2017 8:14:41 PM
Subject: Health Care Bill ~ Website email from Calvin Schoon

Lt. Governor Bryant, Please hear me - STOP "the forced partnership" between me, a taxpayer "and 
the abortion industry." The Health Care Bill must fulfill the promise made to taxpayers and the unborn. 
The Health Care Bill must STOP "subsidizing abortion and must re-direct abortion giant Planned 
Parenthood's taxpayer funding to community health centers." Thank you for your service and for 
representing me, citizens in Columbia, SC. Mr. & Mrs. Calvin W Schoon
 

Calvin Schoon
 
7125 Frost Ave
 
Columbia, SC 29203
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